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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 4,

As you will have seen in our Parent Information Evening slides, your child will be taking part
in the government's Multiplication Tables Check in June 2023. The test is very similar to
Soundcheck on Times Tables Rock Stars (TTRS).

To prepare your children, we will be completing tests in a rotation to expose all children to all
of the times tables up to 12x12. We will begin this week with testing (in a similar style to the
tests completed in Year 3) the 3, 4 and 8 multiplication tables. This will be a two-week cycle.
Once we have completed that, the children will move onto the 6, 7 and 9 multiplication tables.
This will also take two weeks. Once completed, we will test the 11 and 12 multiplication
tables.

For any child who is not yet ready to focus on the 3, 4 and 8 multiplication tables, they will
begin on the 2, 5 and 10 multiplication tables.

Please have a discussion with your child's class teacher if you have any concerns about this.
We will continue the cycle again once we have covered all of the tables.

For the next two weeks please practice the 3, 4 and 8 multiplication tables.

Many thanks,

The Year 4 Team



